
 

 

28 June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer and Student 

 

Re: Summer 2024 Results Days 

 

Summer 2024 examination results for both A Level/Level 3 and GCSE/Level 2 will be issued on Thursday 15 August 

2024 and Thursday 22 August 2024 respectively.  

 

All students and parents/carers are invited to attend a Celebration of Futures event in the Café on the respective 

results day.  Refreshments will be available together with the opportunity to take photographs and, of course, 

advice and guidance available.  Please look out for your invitation. 

 

Inside the results envelope will be additional information for students explaining how to ask for a further 
breakdown of their results, how to request an examination script and how to apply for a review of an examination 
component with the associated fees.  Please refer to this document initially or email KingsExams@kowessex.co.uk 
if you have a query. 
 

Results will be available in the café from 8:30am on Thursday 15 August 2024 for A Level/Level 3 students and 

from 9:00am on Thursday 22 August 2024 for GCSE/Level 2.  

 

If you are unable to attend results day in person, you will need to send a large, stamped addressed envelope to 
the Exams Office by the end of term, Tuesday 23 July 2024, with a written request to have them posted or written 
permission for someone else to collect them. Permission must be obtained from the student and not the 
parent/carer. A signed written letter (again from the student) can be given to the person collecting results nearer 
to the day, but you are asked to send an email from the student school account to verify this. Please send the 
email to KingsExams@kowessex.co.uk. 
 

Individual appointments are available after results day if you require further careers advice on your next steps.  

These can be made in person on the day or by telephoning the main reception 01934 742608 or emailing 

office@kowessex.co.uk on Thursday 15 August and Friday 16 August and Thursday 22 August and Friday 23 August 

2024. 

 

For those students collecting A Level/Level 3 results, staff will be on-hand to support you with any university 

choices and questions.  In order to speed up any contact with universities, please bring your UCAS number and 

login information with you. 

 

For all returning Kings Sixth students, you will be provided with information to complete your Kings Sixth 

enrolment on results day.  You are reminded of the fantastic opportunity to study Level 3 courses and the 

enhanced Level 2 one-year course.   

 

Students who would still like to apply to Kings Sixth to study any combination from the plethora of those on offer, 

please apply online through the website www.kowessex.co.uk, email KingsSixth@kowessex.co.uk  or  
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phone 01934 742608.   If you are already returning, please email KingsSixth@kowessex.co.uk or phone 01934 

742608 if you wish to change your course options prior to results. There is a course for everyone at Kings Sixth.  

 

I hope everyone can enjoy a restful period and students are able to prepare to access their next steps with 

enthusiasm. 

 

I hope you and your families stay well and look forward to seeing our students on their respective results day in 

August. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Rachel Hopwood 

Deputy Headteacher 
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